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As a registered nurse and taxpaying citizen I am disillusioned, disappointed, and 

angry that my tax dollars are being spent to kill defenseless animals in the name of 

research.    

97% of surveyed emergency medicine residency programs in the U.S. and Canada 

use only non-animal methods, such as medical simulators and human cadavers.  

Use of animals in research is both unethical and unnecessary.      With a repeated 

history of violations and transparency by OHSU I urge you to pass HB 2904 and to 

provide the funding necessary for its enforcement. 


